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Please do not knock down the stadium at Moore Park. There is no need to do this, and I 
am opposed to it being knocked down and replaced.  
 
The Government needs to better consult with community and not force this though. I am 
suspicious as the Tibby Cotter bridge was built without due process and seems to have 
been built with a new stadium in mind.  
 
There are many many reasons not to replace the Moore Park stadium, and this short 
consultation process does not allow for clear debate and articulation of the facts.  
 
Build a new stadium out west where most people live and the venue will be better 
patronised. 
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